
Messages: 

- We have our Wow bus ride next week so please return the consent form if you wish for your child to be able to 
experience this trip.  

- Please let us know if there are any problems or you want to change anything with the Library books coming 
home. 

- If you need to contact us you can do this through the red home-school book or the class email –
beech@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk

Wishing you all a lwonderful weekend!

Friday 17th January 

2025

What a lovely week in Beech Class! We have had some amazing Bucket Times,
some great waiting for our turns and lots of great communication! This week
we have also done some experiments when thinking about our Wow topic, like
light versus dark, mixing colours and whether something feels hard or soft
and how that might change!

Head Teacher Awards
Rosie P for brilliant waiting her turn! 

Ezra for great using his communication book! 
Helpful Award: 

Rosie S for helping other children with their lunchboxes at 
snack time.  

This week we have been thinking about –
❖ Using new visuals in class.
❖ Generalising our RWI Sounds.
❖ Linking activities with known stories.
❖ Counting objects and recognising numbers.
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